
Christian Day Child Academy
September  2022  Pre-K5

School Phone- 952-431-2025

Dear Parents,
Welcome  to  school!   The  children  are  adjusting  to  the  school
routines and are making new friends.  Parents will be updated on
curriculum  and  school  schedules  via  monthly  newsletters  and
weekly “CDCA Snippets” emails.  

Fall is coming soon and we will be observing the beautiful changes
in God’s world this month.  Our science and art activities will be
centered around the fall season. Each week we will work on one
letter – please bring in a picture that begins with the letter of the
week.  Your student should print his/her name on the back of the
picture and put it  in the homework bin in the classroom arrival
area. We will work on letter sounds each week for the letter of the
week.  We will also work on sight words each week.  

Buzy Bee is  helping us to learn the beatitudes and chooses our
leader each class day.  We will be learning “The Golden Rule”.
We are learning the Pledge of Allegiance this month during Living
Word Friendship time.

We  will  continue  to  go  outside  daily  as  the  weather  permits.
Please dress your child for outside play and label all outer wear  .  
Thank   y  ou!  

    Week of September 19 - Letter A 
    Week of  September 26 - Letter B
    Week of October 3 - Letter C
     October 5 -  1st Library Day

    Cheryl Ladendorf    Kathy Osthus        Debbie Karban - Director


